
 
 
 
 
October 6, 2021 
 
 
Press Release:   If you have any questions, feel free to call (360) 432-3284. 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE & Legal Notice 
 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
Pursuant to law, the 2021 hearing for the proposed 2022 budget for Public 
Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County has been filed with the records of the 
Board of Hospital Commissioners.  Notice is hereby given that at 9:00 a.m. 
Pacific daylight time on Tuesday, October 26, 2021, Public Hospital District No. 1 
of Mason County will conduct a hearing to receive comments on the proposed 
2022 budget and consider its adoption at a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Tuesday, November 9, 2021.  Both meetings of the Board of Hospital 
Commissioners will be held via video conference.   
 

Pursuant to Governor’s Proclamation 20-28.15.  the public 
hearing will be held virtually using the following Zoom credentials: 

 
 

To join by phone: 
(877) 853-5257 US Toll-free or (855) 880-1246 US Toll-free 

  
To join the Zoom meeting by internet: 

https://zoom.us/j/99316625025?pwd=Zm5BSzRaRGpwMGJubzFPV3NjVDVpZz09 
 

Meeting ID: 993 1662 5025     Passcode: 396 672 
 

 
Dated this 6th day of October 2021 
Public Hospital District No. 1 
Mason County, Washington 
Rick Smith, Auditor 

https://zoom.us/j/99316625025?pwd=Zm5BSzRaRGpwMGJubzFPV3NjVDVpZz09

